
**If you, your child or any member of your family have difficulty in accessing the school and/or the school’s facilities and services, 

 please contact the School Office for assistance.** 

 
 

                           
12th June 2017 

 
 
Dear Year 6 Parents 
 
Next Thursday, 22nd June, the Y6 children will be going across to Dunnington School for the theatre 

workshop My Mate Fancies You. The workshop will start at 1.30 pm and will run for approximately 

two hours. The children will have their lunches in school and we aim to be leaving Temple Grafton 

at 1.00 pm in order to have time to meet the Dunnington and Salford Priors Y6 pupils before the 

workshop commences. If you are able to help with transport, we would be very grateful for your 

support. 

 

After the workshop we have arranged to play a rounders match with the two schools which should 

finish by 5.00pm. All children will need to be collected from Dunnington at this time.  

 

 

Please return your reply slip to school as soon as possible (by next Monday at the latest). 

 

Kind regards 

 

 
Sarah Hendry 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

I give permission for my child……………………………………………………………..to take part in the 

My Mate Fancies You workshop at Dunnington School. 

 

He/she will be transported by…………………………………………………………………. 

 

 

Signed…………………………………………………………………….. 
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